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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

20/07/2022  11:15:302022/2149/P COMMNT Mark Baker I object to this application because:-

1. The loss of the historically important butterfly roofs.

2. Adding housing density to the neighbourhood which is already very dense.

3. Residential balconies will introduce noise nuisance for existing residents in Carlow House (~100 flats) and 

Three Fields Estate (~100 flats).
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